
As Chair of the Supervisors of the Checklist, I find that due to the 

State of Emergency declared by the Governor as a result of the 

COVID-19 pandemic and in accordance with the Governor’s 

Emergency Order #12 pursuant to Executive Order 2020-04,  

this public body is authorized to meet electronically. 
 

 Public Session April 15, 2020 3 PM 
Zoom Meeting link & password provided to public upon request 

soc.nottingham@nottingham-nh.gov 
 

Please note that there is no physical location to observe and listen contemporaneously to this meeting, 

which was authorized pursuant to the Governor’s Emergency Order. However, in accordance with the 

Emergency Order, I am confirming that we are: 
  
a) Providing public access to the meeting by telephone, with additional access possibilities by video or 

other electronic means: 
We are utilizing Zoom for this electronic meeting. All members of the [Board, Council, or 

Commission] have the ability to communicate contemporaneously during this meeting through 

this platform, and the public has access to contemporaneously listen and, if necessary, participate 

in this meeting by emailing the Supervisors at soc.nottingham@nottingham-nh.gov and 

requesting the meeting link and password. 
  

b) Providing public notice of the necessary information for accessing the meeting: 
We previously gave notice to the public of the necessary information for accessing the meeting, 

including how to access the meeting using Zoom or telephonically. Instructions have also been 

provided on the website of the Town of Nottingham. 
  

c) Providing a mechanism for the public to alert the public body during the meeting if there are problems 

with access: 
If anybody has a problem, please call email soc.nottingham@nottingham-nh.gov . 
  

d) Adjourning the meeting if the public is unable to access the meeting: 
In the event the public is unable to access the meeting, the meeting will be adjourned and 

rescheduled. 
  

Please note that all votes that are taken during this meeting shall be done by roll call vote. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Dee-Ann Decker - Supervisor of the Checklist (2026)- Chair 
 
Nottingham Supervisors of the Checklist 
139 Stage Rd, PO BOX 114 
Nottingham NH 03290 
603-679-5022 
 
Dee-Ann Decker 2026 - Chair 
JoAnna Arendarczyk 2022 
Ruth Anne Fuller 2024 
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